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MAINEHOUSING NOTICE 

 

Program: MaineHousing Heat Pump Program MHN # 2022-009 

Issued by: MaineHousing, Energy and Housing Services Effective Date:  06/01/2022 

 

This MaineHousing Notice 2022-009 is being issued to notify CAAs of a change to the HSPF 13 or 
greater specification. 
 

1. Reference MHPP Guide 

Reference:    MHPP Guide, Section 7D (2) 

(Equipment must be a 9,000 or 12,000 BTU heat pump system with a HSPF of 13 or greater) 

 

Temporary change – MaineHousing is granting a waiver to allow for the installation of heat pumps with a HSPF 
of 12.5 or greater until further notice.  Heat pumps must meet all other MaineHousing Heat Pump Program (MHPP) 
specifications.  MaineHousing will issue a new notice when product availability in the market has stabilized. 

 
2. Notice Contact 

Troy Fullmer, Manager of HEAP – 207-624-5720 – tfullmer@mainehousing.org 
Brad Fenton-Snell – Weatherization Program Officer – 207-626-4639 -  bfentonsnell@mainehousing.org 
DeAnna Trask – Weatherization Program Officer – 207-624-5726 – dtrask@mainehousing.org 
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